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21st June 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Well done to all of those Reception children who have been saying their goodbyes at the 
Reception classroom door and entering the classroom independently. This is 
great preparation for Year 1! We are asking that from next week all Reception children are 
taken to the Reception classroom door at 08.45am as usual but that you say your goodbyes 
outside and allow your child to enter on their own. Staff will be available to support you and 
your child if needed.  
 
Change to a Bank Holiday 2020! You may have heard on the news recently that the May 
2020 bank holiday has changed. The bank holiday is now Friday 8th May 2020 rather 
than Monday 4th May. This is to mark the 75th anniversary of VE Day. We have updated our 
schools holiday list to reflect this. The updated version can be found on our school website 
page.  
 
Please take care! This week we have had some reports that in the morning some children 
are running down the drive into school. This is so very dangerous and we don't want any 
accidents. Please encourage your child/children to walk and to stay safe on the drive as they 
would on a road.  
 
Our unwelcome hair friends are back! Nits seem to be rife in school at the moment. The only 
way that we can control this is if we all check our children's hair regularly and use treatments 
when required. Thank you to all those families who regularly do this! We really do appreciate 
your support and we are trying to support you with this issue the best we can.  
 
Key Stage Two enjoyed a Multi Sports day this week. The children and staff had a wonderful 
time and even the sun came out. Key Stage Two enjoyed competing against each other in 
their mixed aged sporting groups. It was a great success. Thank you to Mr Warburton and 
Mrs Fisher for organising such a great day.  
 
Our wonderful choir had a great time at the Big Sing this week. As always they were a 
pleasure to take out of school and enjoyed singing the day away. Thank you to all children 
who attended and staff who attended with them.  

 
We still have lots of events coming up over the next few weeks including new class briefings, 
sports days, our summer fair and much more. Many dates are on display in classroom 
windows and all are available on class pages and our school calendar online. Please speak 
to your child's class teacher if you do not have access to these.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs C Harrison 
Headteacher 

 
 


